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PFPS Swimming Carnival 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Your son / daughter / ward has the opportunity to attend the Pelican Flat Swimming Carnival at Swansea Swim 
Centre. 

 
Venue:   Swansea Swim Centre, Corner of Channel and Belmont Streets, Swansea. 
Date:   Monday 5th December 2022 
Time:    9:00am – 2:55pm 
Travel:    Parents and guardians 
Supervision:  Teachers and parent volunteers 
Canteen:  Available, however students are to take their own lunch and recess  
Dress:  Swimmers, full school uniform and hat, joggers or thongs for between events.  
Cost: Entry is $4 per student and $3 per volunteer (volunteers pay direct to pool on the 

day). 
Other equipment:  Water bottle, hat, sunscreen, asthma puffer if required, a change of underclothes 

and a plastic bag to carry wet clothing home. 
 
OTHER INFORMATION:   
 
Students who are turning 8 or older by the end of 2023 are able to participate. Children who choose not to attend 
are expected to attend school as normal. 
 
Students will need to be marked present on arrival and then marked off at the end of the day before leaving. Unless 
racing, students will be in the stand under the supervision of staff. 
 
If transporting children other than your own you must submit copies of your drivers licence and car registration. 
Note: if an accident occurs at school or on an excursion which is not caused by negligence of the Department of 
Education, then parents/guardians are required to have their own insurance. 
 
Please complete and sign the attached permission note by Monday 28th November 2022. 
Please also indicate if you would be willing to volunteer to assist at the carnival.  
 
Note: If an accident occurs at school or on an excursion which is not caused by negligence of the Department of 
Education, then parents/guardians are required to have their own insurance. 
 
 
 
Craig Elliott           Leanne King 
Sport Teacher           Principal 
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PFPS Swimming Carnival 2022 

 
Please complete and sign this permission note and return to school by Monday 28th November 2022. 

 
 

 I give permission for ___________________________________ to participate in the PFPS Swimming Carnival on Monday 5th 

December, 2022. 
 

 In the event of illness or injury, I authorise the seeking of medical assistance on my child, such as may be required. 

 

 I have enclosed $4 for payment for my child for the swimming carnival 

 

 I have paid the $4 online. Receipt number:______________________ 

 
 
 
 
Parent name: ………………………………………………………… Signed…………………………………………………… Date: ………………………… 
 
 
 
Note: If an accident occurs at school or on an excursion which is not caused by negligence of the Department of 
Education, then parents/guardians are required to have their own insurance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PFPS Swimming Carnival Volunteer 2022 
 

Volunteers pay $3 direct to pool on the day of the carnival. 
 
I wish to volunteer to assist with the school carnival in any assigned capacity (such as marshal, timekeeper, 
supervision or other role as needed on the day).  
 
 
 
 
Name:………………………………………………………   Signed: ………………………………………… 
 

 
Thank you for offering your time and assistance to support our students have 

a fun and successful day! 


